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              Laughin’ Tidbits    
                 Monthly Club Newsletter 

              Since 1958                                    DECEMBER         2018 
It’s not just a name; it’s an attitude!                    Come, join us.  See what the fun’s about!  Our 61ST year 

 

President’s Square: 
***THANK YOU to Dave and Nina Upton, for their many years of service to our Club, the 

Central Area Square Dance Committee, the IDA organization and the National Square 

Dance Convention. They are retiring from their administrative duties in these 

organizations. Please thank them for their tireless efforts to promote square dancing in 

our Club, in Indiana and in all of the United States! 

***Fees for our dances will increase $1/person starting in January, 2019--$6/members, 

$7/guests. Another reason to join Laughing Squares and save some money! 

    Keep on Dancing!       Jerry & Donna Hale 

Welcome New Member:  Paula Egenolf 

2019 Officers: 
Presidents:   Jerry and Donna Hale 

Vice Presidents:   Scott and Sharon Roberts 

Treasurer:   Lisa Dee Guy 

Secretaries:   Fred and Marti Mosemiller 

 

Upcoming Events: 
    Laughing Squares December 4  Lessons    6:45 – 8:45PM 
    Laughing Squares December 11 Lessons    6:45—8:45PM 

    Laughing Squares December 13 Christmas Dance     7:30/8:00PM 
    Laughing Squares December 18 Lessons    6:45 – 8:45PM 
 

    Birthdays            Anniversaries 

 Paivi Blanchard  Dec 3   Charlie & Mary Thornton Dec 2 

 Don Simpson  Dec 7   Dave & Nina Upton  Dec 9  

 Ted Polk   Dec 10  Zelmer & Carol Daugherty Dec 13 

 Carol Daugherty  Dec 11 

 Zelmer Daugherty  Dec 12 

 Jan Dunaway  Dec 16 

 Susie Cooper  Dec 18 

 John Akard   Dec 25 

 Tom Heath   Dec 26   

 Mary Thornton  Dec 27  Website:  LaughingSquares.com 

IDA Website:  INDancers.org  

 


